
A meeting of Bom took place on 25/06/24. 
The meeting opened with a prayer. 
 
Correspondence from Department of Education and from Bishop Fintan thanking all involved in 
Confirmation Ceremony was noted. 
 
Treasurer’s report was made and the Treasurer was thanked. 
 
New Junior Infants had a welcome afternoon in the school . 
A second Special class will open in September. 
 
School works. The replacement of heating system and repair to a section of the roof will take place 
during the Summer holidays. 
These projects are Department funded. 
 
Curricular inservice included inservice on Autism and Language Plan. 
 
Extra curricular activities included 6th class graduation, Sciath na Scoil success in football and 
camogie, tennis, Leána Martin blitz, school concert, tours, Mass to celebrate the Silver jubilee of 
Mon Dullea’s ordination. 
 
Parental involvement in Holy Communion reception, in welcoming new children , in Taylor Swift 
concert and in Year books for 6th class was noted. 
Parents’ Association was thanked for its contribution to school. 
The outgoing Chairperson was also thanked. 
 
The Principal and all staff were commended and thanked for their contribution to the life of 
the  school and their immense good work. 
 


